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NOVEMBER 11TH

Remembrance Day! Please let us take of
moment in the day to stop and give
thanks for all those that fought for what
we have today and for those that died
trying to protect us.

NOVEMBER 19TH

This is a board wide PED DAY for students. The
daycare is open for those students who use
daycare

PRINCIPAL'S MESSAGE

The months just seem to pass so fast, we are already
November. In just 6 short weeks we will be enjoying
the holidays.

The colder weather means warm clothing. Please
send your child with mittens, hat, a warm jacket and
soon boots and snow suits when the snow arrives.

Remember that every Wednesday is Wilder
Wednesday and we encourage staff and students to
wear royal blue (school colour) or any Wilder wear
you may have to promote school spirit!

NOVEMBER 18TH

You will receive the first interim report
for your child. This report will give you a
snapshot of how your child is doing
academically in school.

NOVEMBER 25TH

Parent-Teacher Zoom Meetings for
students that are struggling or on IEPs.
This parent teacher meeting is by
invitation from the teachers.



OCTOBER REMEMBERED

-

RIS Al October was busy with lots of sports
ﬁ"'f“‘“" and Halloween activities. K4 parents
visited school to paint and decorate a

pumpkin with their children.

Grade 6 competed in Ultimate Frisbee,
grade 5 participated in Handball, and
grades 4,5, and 6 competed in the cross
country run.

The entire school completed the Terry
Fox Run on October 4 and 5 through
the physical education classes and
everyone enjoyed their day!




HALLOWEEN AT WILDER PENFIELD

PIC*COLLAGE

The local police officers dropped by Wilder to hand out candy to
all the students and announce the winning classrooms for the
pumpkin decorating contest. The winners are:

1st place went to group 101 Madame Magda's class
2nd place went to group K03 Madame Constantin's class

3rd place went to group K02 Madame Meghan's class

Congratulations to all our students who participated and created
magnificent pumpkins. You are all winners!
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